
Robert Sezak
Fairfield

Dear Senator Luchini, Representative Caiazzo, and members of the Veterans and 
Legal Affairs Committee:
I support LD 231. It is important for people to be engaged in their democracy.  For the
unenrolled voter to be able to engage at the primary election for the candidate of their 
choice brings each voter closer to the candidates and the candidates closer to the 
people.  While perhaps counter-intuitive, the semi-open primary is an excellent party 
building tool. What better way to engage the unenrolled in the mission of ones party 
than to bring them to the polls.  Please vote in favor of your party; vote in favor of LD
231.  democratically yours,


